SCHO
May 6, 2014

‘ . BEARCREE

BY HAND DELIVERY AND EMAIL: Pat.Hamacher@kingcounty.gov

Mr. Larry Phillips

Chairperson of King County Council
c/o Patrick Hamacher

Lead Staff

516 Third Avenue, 12" Floor

Seattle, WA 98104 ‘2{ 1/ - 1 8 2

RE:  The Bear Creek School: TEFRA Hearing

Dear Mr. Phillips,

I am writing you on behalf of The Bear Creek School (“Bear Creek School”). Enclosed
please find a donation in the amount of Six Thousand Five Hundred Dollars ($6,500.00) from
Bear Creek School to the King County Council which may be used for the following purposes:

8 first, to reimburse the King County Council’s costs related to the County
publishing notice and proceeding with the public hearing on May 27, 2014 required for the Bear
Creek School's TEFRA request, and

2. the remainder, if any, to be applied as the King County Council desires, in its sole
discretion.

Thank you and your staff for your past and continuing cooperation in scheduling the
TEFRA Hearing for Bear Creek School.

Sincerely,
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Ce: Kendall Moore via email at Kendall. Moore@kingcounty.gov
Jim Brewer via email at Jim.Brewer@kingcounty.gov
Peggy Pahl via email at Peggy.Pahl@kingcounty.gov
Jim Irby via email at jirby@karrtuttle.com
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